o/ V. Dashew Center

Dear International Bruin Community,

We are pleased to announce that today, Tuesday July 23, 2024 marks the official launch of the MyBruin
International Portal at UCLA, a new centralized service request system for international students and
scholars. For additional details about this platform implementation, visit the MyBruin International
Portal Information Page.

We are committed to continuing to serve our international student and scholar community to the fullest
extent possible, and we are excited about enhancing our support with this improved system.

Please note: we are aware of login issues from students on OPT or STEM OPT extension. The issue is
being investigated, and our IT team is working to get it resolved as soon as possible.

For questions related to the new portal, please feel free to contact us.
Sincerely,

UCLA Dashew Center Team


https://portal.internationalcenter.ucla.edu/istart/controllers/start/StartEngine.cfm
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